
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
COUNCIL MEETING  -  8 JULY 2010 
 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION (ITEM 6) 
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
members of the public of a Member of the Executive, or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Jeremy Zeid  
 
Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson, Leader of the Council and 

Portfolio Holder for Finance and Business 
Transformation   

 
 
 

Question 3:   
 
“After the elections, one of your members is quoted in the Harrow Times stating 
‘This isn't a surprise, it was on the cards’. Meanwhile your literature made wildly 
varying claims of anything from 30 to 50 million Pounds in unspecified shortfalls. 
Assuming that there is any truth in these claims, why after two months have 
neither you nor the cabinet consulted on, nor published any substantive findings 
or plans to steer Harrow safely through the next three years, while the 
government realising the urgency published in 42 days, a week early?” 
  

 
 


